
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein    
Senior Regulatory Counsel  Telephone: 416.542.2729 

Toronto Hydro Electric-System Limited Facsimile: 416.542.3024 

14 Carlton Street  aklein@torontohydro.com  

Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com  

 
August 8, 2012 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”) 

Application for 2012, 2013 and 2014 IRM Rate Adjustments and ICM Rate Adders – 
Expanded Index and Corrections 
OEB File No.  EB-2012-0064 

 
Enclosed is an expanded index to THESL’s May 10, 2012 IRM Application, which THESL provides 
for the convenience of the OEB and all parties.   
 
Also enclosed are THESL’s corrections to its Evidence.  An incorrect drop down choice for the Non-
Payment of Account information for each of the OEB IRM Rate Generator Models was used in the 
May 10, 2012 version.  This has now been corrected and marked with /C.  The affected documents in 
Tab 3 are provided in blue paper.   
 

• Schedule B1 2012 Tariff, page 13 
• Schedule B2 2013 Tariff, page 15 
• Schedule B3 2013 Tariff page 14  
• Tab 3, Schedule C1.1 2012 IRM Rate Generator Model, page 33 
• Tab 3, Schedule C2.1 2013 IRM Rate Generator Model, page 34 
• Tab 3, Schedule C3.1 2014 IRM Rate Generator Model page 32 
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For completeness of the record, the excel version of these models are also being submitted.   
 
In addition, THESL encloses a revised version of Appendix 3 to the Managers Summary together 
with a revised version of page 12 of the Managers Summary reflecting consequential changes.  The 
revised Appendix 3 sets out a comparative analysis of revenue requirements under the OEB’s 
Standard Approach versus the Alternative Approach.  Appendix 3 should be replaced in its entirety 
with the revised version, which includes explanatory notes.  Both documents are provided in blue 
paper. 
 
Also enclosed are binder covers for Volumes 1 to 3 of the Application where the references have now 
been corrected.  Please replace your binder covers with these enclosures. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments to my attention.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
:AK/acc 
 
cc: Fred Cass, Aird and Berlis 

 


